CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06164-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:44 PM

To: 'Insurance Insurance'

Subject: RE: Testimony for Docket # 160021-E1

Dear Ms. Leach,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Insurance Insurance [mailto:allinsurances.123@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 12:58 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Testimony for Docket # 160021-E1

Good Afternoon,

My name is Michelle Leach, My address is 301 NW86 Ave #101
Pembroke Pines, Fl. 33025

My electricity bill has increased substantially over the past few years. Please do NOT approve another rate
increase for FPL. Its already outrageous

Cordially,

Michelle Leach


FPSC Commission Clerk
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